

March 22, 2007

P C S Computer Systems, Inc. 6065 Bay Road Saginaw, MI 48604

Dear Jeff and staff at PCS:

I would like to thank you for installing the Aldelo POS. We have seen an increase in revenue and decrease in inventory cost in our first four months with the system. We looked at several different systems and felt with the service of PCS and the Aldelo, that we made the best decision.

I would recommend PCS and the Aldelo to anyone that is looking for a POS.

Thanks again.

Sincerely,

Wm. Scott Langley Mister Ed's-Owner

> 149 N. Main Street Adrian, MI 49221 517-263-2365

Home of the "Fat City" Burger Established in 1933